
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Operations 
 
 
 
Date: October 9, 2019 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From:   Phillip Francis, Director of Operations  
 
Re:    Razing of Adams/Perrinville Early Childhood Center– Sinking Fund 
 
 
I would like to present and discuss the bid results for the demolition of the Adams 
Elementary School/Perrinville Early Childhood Center building located at 28201 Lyndon, 
Livonia MI  48154 at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, October 14, 
2019. Bids were opened on September 12, 2019, and we are recommending Adamo 
Demolition Company, Detroit, Michigan.  

 
Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you. 
  
Attachments 
 
 
C: Board of Education 
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